
Audrie & Daisy Film Showing (SAAM)
On April 10, 2017, Student Life and the Student Body AssociaQon, in collaboraQon with the Australian Embassy and the Guam 
CoaliQon Against Sexual Assualt and Family Violence (GCASAFV), organized a film showing enQtled “Audrie & Dasy.” The 
acQvity is aimed at increasing the student’s knowledge and awareness about sexual assault, and the impact it can have on individuals 
involved and the community they live in. According tothe director of student life, “130 students from the NaQonal Campus and 
CTEC-Pohnpei parQcipated in the actvity which also included group discussions and presentaQons. The event received an average 
raQng of 9.5 (out of 10) based on a survey administered.













